CITY OF WILLIAMSBURG

Office of the Mayor and City Council

November 22, 2017

George Wallace

Chairman

Peninsula Airport Commission
900 Bland Blvd., Suite G
Newport News, VA 23602-4319

Dear Chairman Wallace,

This is in response to your letter of September 28, 2017, extending an invitation to the City
of Williamsburg to participate in the Peninsula Airport Commission. On November 9, 2017,
City Council voted unanimously to approve the City's participation and adopted Resolution
#17-21 which is enclosed for your consideration and approval.

Subject to the approval of the Commission, Council appointed Barbara Ramsey, Council
Member, as the City of Williamsburg's representative on the Commission. The City of
Newport News and the City of Hampton are copied for awareness and consideration
consistent with the enabling legislation for the commission

Thank you for the invitation and opportunity to participate in the mission of the Peninsula
Airport Commission to serve our citizens with outstanding air service.

Sincerely,

Paul T. Freiling
Mayor
Enclosure

cc: Marvin Collins, City Manager
Michael Giardino, Executive Director
Cynthia D. Rohlf, City of Newport News, City Manager
Mary Bunting, City of Hampton, City Manager
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RESOLUTION #17-21

A RESOLUTION TO DECLARE A NEED FOR THE
CITY OF WILLIAMSBURG TO PARTICIPATE ON THE
PENINSULA AIRPORT COMMISSION

WHEREAS, the Acts of Assembly approved February 18, 1946, creating the Peninsula
Airport Commission, provided that the City of Williamsburg, along with the Counties of
James City and York may, by resolution, declare that there is a need for its participation on
the Peninsula Airport Commission, and may participate therein if the terms of its
participation be approved by the Commission, together with the consent of the governing
bodies of the participating political subdivisions: and

WHEREAS, City participation on the Peninsula Airport Commission would allow the
appointment of one City representative to serve as a Commissioner.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that there is a need for the City to participate on

the Peninsula Airport Commission, and that the City does hereby request approval of such
participation.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the City's request shall be transmitted to the
Commission, as well as to the City Councils of Hampton and Newport News for
consideration and approval and, subject to the City's participation on the Commission

being approved, Barbara Ramsey is hereby appointed as the City of Williamsburg
representative to serve on the Peninsula Airport Commission.
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aulT.F eivg, Mayor

Adopted: November 9, 2017
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Donna Scott, Clerk of Council




